
From: Garcia, Carlos A <cgarci1@entergy.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 10:40 AM 
To: EndangeredSpecies Resource; incidental.take@noaa.gov; 

msanza@gw.dec.state.ny.us 
Cc: Chris Sweeney; Garcia, Carlos A 
Subject: [External_Sender] wk 4/26/21 - IPEC Weekly Sturgeon Monitoring Report 
 
Please note the correction on the Subject line. This reporting is for the week of “wk 4/26/21” and not for 
the week of “wk 4/12/21.”  
 
Thank you.  
 
Carlos A. Garcia 
Environmental Staff Specialist 
 
Chemistry|Environmental 
Indian Point Energy Center 
450 Broadway|Buchanan, NY 10511 
e: cgarci1@entergy.com | p: 914.254.8468 | c: 646.355.8972 
 
From: Garcia, Carlos A  
Sent: Monday, May 03, 2021 10:36 AM 
To: endangeredspecies@nrc.gov; incidental.take@noaa.gov; msanza@gw.dec.state.ny.us 
Cc: Chris Sweeney ; Garcia, Carlos A  
Subject: wk 4/12/21 - IPEC Weekly Sturgeon Monitoring Report 
 
Good morning, 
 
In accordance with Terms & Conditions #11 of the Amended Biological Opinion and Incidental Take 
Statement issued by the U.S. National Marine Fisheries Service to Entergy Indian Point on February 9, 
2018 (the Amended Authorization), Entergy hereby provides NMFS and the US Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission with this weekly report on the condition of any Sturgeon encountered during the preceding 
week’s Ristroph Screen impingement sampling at IP2 and/or IP3. This weekly report includes the time 
and dates of all impingement sampling, the number of Shortnose and Atlantic Sturgeon observed, and 
the condition of those Sturgeon (i.e., alive, dead, injured), with at least one photograph of each such 
Sturgeon observed. A courtesy copy is contemporaneously provided to the New York State Department 
of Environmental Conservation. To that end, please be advised as follows: 
 
During the week of April 26, 2021, the Spring 2021 impingement sampling commenced at IP3 on April 
26, 28, 29 and 30, 2021 at approximately 0730 a.m. and continued for 24 hours. April 29 was a make-up 
day for the missed sampling day of April 19. No sturgeon were observed. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at (646) 355.8972 or Chris Sweeney of Normandeau 
at (631) 410.3164. 
 
Thank you. 
 



Carlos A. Garcia 
Environmental Staff Specialist 
 
Chemistry|Environmental 
Indian Point Energy Center 
450 Broadway|Buchanan, NY 10511 
e: cgarci1@entergy.com | p: 914.254.8468 | c: 646.355.8972 
 
This message is intended for the exclusive use of the intended addressee. If you have received this 
message in error or are not the intended addressee or his or her authorized agent, please notify me 
immediately by e-mail, discard any paper copies and delete all electronic files of this message.  
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